
Two Lives Saved in Texas! 
 

The JFA team and I recently returned from the University of Texas-San Antonio (UTSA) where we 

trained 65 volunteers to be defenders of the unborn. We also challenged thousands of students on 

the campus to think more clearly about abortion. Your support has made this and trainings like it all 

across the country possible. Thank you!  

We have received confirmation of at least two lives saved through this outreach.  

I personally was blessed with the opportunity to help challenge someone about abortion and to 

plant seeds that will hopefully lead one young man to salvation. March 29th was our first day on 

campus at UTSA. The display panels were being set up and I was standing around waiting for 

further directions from our team leader when a young man walked up to me. He asked me what we 

were setting up for.  

I told him about our mission to have constructive dialogue about abortion on his campus and then 

asked him if he was pro-life or pro-choice. He told me that he was pro-choice so I asked him to 

explain his position. Our discussion continued on for the next hour and ultimately we came to the 

agreement that the most important question when considering abortion was "What are the 

unborn?". By the time he had to leave, the exhibit and adjacent poll table had been set up and the 

question of the day was, "Should abortion remain legal"? As he was walking away to class, he 

signed the "No" answer. I was thrilled to help him understand that abortion is an injustice. 

I pray that he continues questioning and finds for himself the reason human beings are valuable. In 

my book, just one mind changing about abortion made the entire trip worth it. 

I continue to stay busy with my work at JFA by preparing our team for the end of the semester trips 

and I’ve also ramped up my support raising efforts so I can also increase my hours. 

On a personal note I have been working on my home quite a bit. Physically, I'm doing a lot better. 

For now, my constant foot pain has subsided a little, and no new surgeries are planned to go back 

and deal with my torn PCL and ACL in my knee. It is my hope that I can raise the final 30% of 

my support this summer in order that I may focus all of my efforts on working at Justice for 

All. I would love to discuss the full details of my trip to San Antonio with you in person. 
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Please pray for my health, for my support raising 

tasks, and for the JFA outreaches remaining in 2011. 

 

Katie, a JFA volunteer and leader in her college pro-life club said of the training, “I have been so 

blessed these past few days to be a volunteer for JFA. I have learned so much and I know I'm not 

the only one who feels that way. I wish we could do this exhibit every single day! Thank you for 

helping me with the entire process of getting JFA set up at UTSA... I hope to work with you guys 

again in the future. God has blessed JFA with so many wonderful, talented, and loving defenders of 

life and I feel blessed to have been able to get to know each of them. Again, thanks for everything!” 

Be sure to check out JFA's new and improved website @ www.jfaweb.org 


